
SCHOOL GOALS: 

Goal 1: To foster an educated, responsible and reflective community of Digitally Literate Citizens. 

Goal 2: To increase student awareness, understanding and practice of healthy living. 
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 We acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish Nations of Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh 
and Squamish on whose traditional territories we teach, learn and live. 

 

Student Bulletin                                  Tuesday Date: Sept. 10th , 2024 
    Student First Aid:  

 
Sep 19 

Mr. Richardson 

Terry Fox Run: 
Burnaby Mountain's Terry Fox run is scheduled for Thursday September 19th. Students will be coming 
around to collect donations starting Tuesday September 10th. Terry's initial goal was $1 for every 
Canadian, although donations of any size are great appreciated.  
 

 
Sep 10 

Mr. Richardson 

Grade 8 Boys Rugby: 
All grade 8's interested in trying rugby are invited to our first session on Tuesday September 10th from 3-5 
pm. Please meet Mr. Richardson outside of room 125 after school. 
 

 
Oct 9 

Ms. Gingras 

Grade 11's and 12's:  
A representative from The University of Alberta will be visiting Burnaby Mountain on 
Wednesday, October 9th, during Flex. Come to the library to learn more about this university.  
The presentation runs from 8:35 to 9:05. 
 

 
Sep 11 

Mr. Overes 

Grade 8 Boys Jr. Soccer Team 
All grades 8 to 10 boys who are looking to join the Jr. Boys' soccer team, bring your cleats and come out to 
the school field on both Monday and Wednesday after school to try out for the team.  
The first game is taking place on Thursday after school, so the roster will be decided quickly, and players 
will be expected to be ready to play!  
First practice will also take place on Friday after school on the field, 3:30 PM. 
 

 
Sep 13 

Ms. Belyea 

Attention Grade 12 Students! 
There will be a Scholarship Information Meeting held on Microsoft Teams on Wednesday, September 18 
at 3:30 PM. 
This is an important opportunity to learn about scholarships, application processes, and deadlines. Make 
sure to attend and get the information you need for your post-secondary plans! 
See Ms Belyea in room 304 if you have any questions.  
 

 
Mr. Albrino 

Fall Sports Sign-up is open! 
Please follow the link to register for Fall sports and make sure you don't miss out on any important 
information! https://forms.office.com/r/ary1eDuxPV 
 

 
Sep 11 

Mr. Rolph 

Grad council:  
Grade 12s, your grad reps are looking for council members to contribute to the planning and running of 
grad events throughout this year to help make your grad year as memorable as possible. There is a 
meeting on Wednesday September 11 in room 301 for any grads interested in contributing to grad council 
this year.  
 

 
Sep 13 

Mr. Rolph 

Club start-ups:  
Forms are now available outside of Mr Rolph's room 213 to get a new club started or if you did not submit 
a returning club form at the end of last school year and want your club to continue this year as well. See 
Mr. Rolph if you have any questions.  
 

 
Mr.Look 
Sep 18 

Galapagos - Spring Break 2025 
"Last Chance to sign-up. Info session coming up September 18th. If you are interested please come chat 
with Mr. Look in room 315 or scan the QR code on posters around the school. Spots are limited from the 
district." 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/ary1eDuxPV

